Xenion Junior School
1st April 55
Tel.+35723811080
Email: info@xenion.ac.cy					             Paralimni, 10th of March 2020

Dear Mr. Mayor,
	We are the students of year 4 class of Xenion Junior School. Last year we were recognized as one of the ecological schools in Cyprus and we were rewarded with green flag. This fact made us very proud and we decided to communicate with you so we can express some of our concerns.
	Paralimni is the biggest town in the Famagusta District. Every year it attracts thousands of tourists because of its beautiful natural landscapes and its precious beaches. Although we have found some problems about the pollution of the environment. 
	One of the basic problems is the big quantity of exhaust fumes which are transmitted from the cars. Another problem is the dirty beaches and the pollution of the waters. Also, we noticed that tree planting in Paralimni is not made that often.
	The main cause of the problems that I talked about in the paragraph above is the lack of environmental consciousness and the incomplete briefing of the residents for the protection of the environment. The thing that bothers us especially is the big number of litter and waste and the illegal fishing.
	The consequences of these actions are negative and quite serious. In result of the flora and fauna of our place is threatened with extinction and the number of different protected species has significantly reduced. Additionally, due to pollution of the atmosphere there has been an increased number of illnesses.
	At this point we would like to give some suggestions about how to minimize the number of problems. Starting it would be good if more bike paths and sidewalks were created in main streets of the town. Also, the residents can be informed for the use of hybrid and electronic cars as these kinds of transportation are friendly to the environment. In the end the most important thing is the addition of more recycle bins in central places of the town and beaches.
	Closing we would like to thank you for using your precious time to read our letter. Protecting the environment is a very serious issue which concerns us and we hope our suggestions will be kept in mind.
	Your sincerely
Year 4 students
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